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Hi everyone,
 
I don’t know about you but I sure enjoyed our snow day earlier this week.
Sometimes snow days can cause a lot of rescheduling or juggling of duties at home and other work. I
hope you were able to enjoy some unexpected time away from work.
The snow is already melting and spring break is right around the corner! I hope you enjoy a change
of pace next week and please remember to continue showing gratitude for your colleagues!  
 
Here are those that were recognized in February. Thanks to those who submitted recognitions and
congratulations to those recognized below.

Lydia Hendricks in Human Resources
Levi Tronnes in TRIO
Hope Shields in TRIO/UB

 
Please take a moment to submit a recognition of one of your colleagues – either within or outside of
your department. Thanks for participating in this project!
 

 
Laura
 
Laura Oster-Aaland, PhD
Vice Provost for Student Affairs and Institutional Equity
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Old Main 100
Dept 2830, PO Box 6050
Fargo ND 58108-6050
p: 701.231.7052
www.ndsu.edu
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